
 

 

  
 

Interreg 2 Seas Workshop in Dartford, Kent  

05/07/2017 

I. Context 
 

The UK’s decision to leave the European Union leaves a short time window to apply for European 
funding. This includes the interreg programmes that support cooperation across borders.  
 
This workshop will focus on the Interreg 2 Seas Programme: over €100 million remains and the 
call for proposals that closes in October will be one of the last opportunities to submit ideas. 

 

We will explain what the programme funds, what makes a good application and how we can help. 
We will also tell you about projects from other countries looking for English partners.  

 

II. Agenda  
 

10.00-10.15 Arrival and registration, tea & coffee available 
   

10.15 -10.20 Introduction by Peter Green, National Maritime 
  

10.20-10.40 Interreg: an overview of the programmes available in Kent and the south east. 
  

10.40-11:20 The Interreg 2 Seas programme: what will it support?  
  

11.20-11.30 Short Break 
   

11.30-12:00 What makes a good application? Understanding the programme logic 
   

12.00 – 12.15 How to apply and where to get help. 
   

12:15 – 12.30 Questions and closure.  
   

 

III. Registration 

 

To register your attendance please email giuliana.pauletti@nmdg.co.uk; alternatively book your ticket 

online at https://www.nmdg.co.uk/events/interreg-2-seas-workshop/   
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